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‘Learning and Growing Together’ 
Be Respectful    Be a Responsible Learner     

Be Honest and Trustworthy 
Be Caring and Compassionate    Be a Good Citizen 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Tuesday 4th June – Wed 12th June 

• Somers Camp Grade Lizzie & Otto 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
SCHOOL CAMP  

 

Departs: Daylesford Primary School @ 9.00a.m  
SHARP – Mon 27th May 

Please be at the DPS Bus Stop by no later than 
8.45 

Returns: Daylesford Primary School @ 3.00 -
3.15p.m – Wed 27th May 

Three more sleeps until camp. Excitement is 
mounting. Thank you to all our parents who have 
returned camp money and forms due back today. 
Receipts will be attached with next week’s 
Newsletter. Please also see clothing list attached in 
case you can’t find original 

                              
DPS, DRUMMOND AND YANDOIT 
ANNEXES 3-6 HOUSE ATHLETICS 

 

Good luck to our grade 3-6s. We hope they have a 
positive day at the sports today. 

Michelle Quinn will be travelling on the bus to the 
sports with the annexe children.  

PRINCIPALS REPORT 
 

CALENDAR 
May 
Monday 27th – Wednesday 29th 

• School camp 
June 
Saturday 1st 

• BOITE Schools Choir Rehearsal  
• Wendouree 2-4 pm 

Tuesday 4th June – Wed 12th June 
• Somers Camp Grade Lizzie & Otto 

Wednesday 5th 
• School Photos at Daylesford PS 8.45am 

Monday 10th 
• Queen’s Birthday Public Holiday 

Wednesday 19th 
• School council meeting 6pm 

Friday 28th  
Last Day Term 2 2.30 Dismissal 

School Term Dates 2013 

Term 2 Tue 16th Apr – Fri 28th June 
Term 3 Tue 16th July – Fri 20th Sept 
Term 4 Mon 7th Oct – Fri 20th Dec 
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National Simultaneous Storytime was conducted on 
Wednesday. Along with thousands of other children 
across Australia, the ‘Wrong Book’ by Nick Bland 
was read and enjoyed. 
 
House Athletics will be conducted on Friday at 
Llanberris Reserve in Ballarat. A full report will 
follow next week. 
 
I would like to wish the grade 5-6 students all the 
best for Camp Wilkin next week. 
 
Yandoit and Drummond students are off to Camp 
Burnside. Have a great time. 
 
Can I give all parents advanced warning about 
school photos on Wednesday 5th June. Drummond 
and Yandoit Annexes will be coming in for these 
photos at 8.45. 
  
Peter Burke 
 

CURRENT FOCUS 
Empathy 

(My Feelings/Your Feelings) 
 
SCHOOL PHOTOS AT DAYLESFORD 

PS 
 

    
Personalised  envelopes will be distributed to all 
students next week.   
Please return envelopes and correct money ON 
SCHOOL PHOTO DAY  Weds 5th June. 
 
Each student must have their own separate envelope 
with them, at the time that their photo is being 
taken.  (Change cannot be given at the office.) 
 
If paying by cheque please make out to the 
photographer – “MSP Photography” 
FAMILY PHOTOGRAPHS are available for 
students attending this school. Separate envelopes 
for these are available at the office. 
 
Late envelopes cannot be accepted after photo 
day.  Please direct all enquiries to the 
photography studio directly – David Torrington, 
Master School Portraits, (MSP Photography) 
Ballarat (Ph: 53 33 5577). 
 
Could you please let Jose or Deb know next week 
if you could take any students to DPS next Wed 
for the photos. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

YANDOIT PS 
CHESS CHALLENGE 

TOURNAMENT 
ROUND 5 

 
Win  
Harry  ( 11) vs   Lizzie (8) 
Renier (14)  vs Corey (9) 
Rennie  bye (14) 
Draw 
Otto  (9) and Rufus (8) 
 
The prizes and the trophy have arrived. All students 
will receive their :- 
Chess Challenge Badge 3 points 
Gold Spots for each win  
Finger puppets   13 points 
Keyring Chess   16 points 
The Trophy     Highest Scorer 
 

 “COCO DE MER” – BOITE 
SCHOOLS CHORUS 2013 

 
Dear parents and students, 
As you know our introduction rehearsal is on 
Saturday 1st June, from 2-4pm. The venue is: 
Ebeneezer Church Hall 
212 Armstrong Street, Ballarat 
It is expected that these children will attend: 
Milla, Priya, Charlie, Harry, Lizzie, Renier and 
Rufus 
Please meet on the left hand side (LHS) of the yard 
in front of the Ebeneezer Church Hall at 1.45pm. 
Keep your eyes peeled for me or Judy (Harry and 
Charlie’s mum) because the yard will be quite full of 
people.  
Family members are NOT able to sit in on rehearsals 
so please make a plan to fill your time. 
Bring your red music folder if it is at home, I’ll 
bring the other folders from school. Normally, the 
folders are to be kept at school, please. 
I’m looking forward to sharing this experience with 
the children. See you there! 
All participating students have a CD of the songs 
with the parts we are learning highlighted on the 
cover. Pop this in the car and listen to our parts as 
often as you can. This is the best way to learn the 
songs. Try and familiarise yourself with all the songs 
(eight altogether) before June 1st. 
Robyn  
 
 
 
 
 
.               

 

SCHOOL  
PHOTOS 

Weds 5th JUNE 
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